
A Holiday Message From My Heart
December 23 ​, 2022

Old Westbury Gardens Caroling

Holiday Wishes From LIHSA's Principal: Laura Vega

Dear LIHSA Families, 

This week we welcomed the winter solstice, the longest night of the year. While
the days are darker, this time of year is filled with so much light. Chanukah
Menorahs, Kwanzaa Kinaras, and Christmas Trees fill our homes and hearts
with brightness, joy, and peace.

The lights have shone brightly on our LIHSA students this fall. They’ve worked
hard and produced beautiful work. I’m so proud of the teamwork I’ve seen this
year; the collaboration, and the encouragement of peers as they learn together
and explore new techniques and creations.

Our artistic residencies have been outstanding and offered new and
illuminating pathways for our students. Culminating projects and spring
residencies are coming up on the horizon.

Our students have been sparkling on stages – not only in our own Seymour
Weiner Theatre -- but at 89 North, across stages across Long Island,
Rochester, and Syracuse, and just last weekend caroling at Old Westbury
Gardens. And these student stars will continue to glow brilliantly when we
return from break.

But first, we break. We rest up and reset. We enjoy time with family, friends,
pets and doing whatever makes us smile. Please enjoy the beautiful holiday
lights that surround you. Thank you for filling my heart with your bright lights.

With warm wishes for the holidays, I look forward to making more shining



memories with you in 2023 and beyond!

Laura Vega, Principal 

Long Island High School for the Arts | 239 Cold Spring Road, Syosset, NY 11791
516-622-5678 www.longislandhighschoolforthearts.org

 
Board of Cooperative Educational Services of Nassau
County
Susan Bergtraum, President
Deborah Coates, Vice President
Ronald Ellerbe
Lawrence Greenstein
Martin R. Kaye
Fran N. Langsner
Robert "B.A." Schoen
Eric B. Schultz
Michael Weinick
Dr. Robert R. Dillon, District Superintendent
James R. Widmer, Deputy Superintendent
Colleen Lipponer, Assistant Superintendent for Business
Services
Thomas McGrath, Assistant to the Superintendent
(Human Resources, Regional Schools and Instructional
Programs)
Susan McNulty, Assistant to the Superintendent,
(Special Education, Curriculum/Instruction)

www.nassauboces.org

 
Regional Schools and Instructional Programs
Judith A. Hynes, Associate Director
Dr, Christopher Korolczuk, Assistant Director
Jyoti Sood, Supervisor of Data and Technology
 
Long Island High School for the Arts
Laura Vega, Principal
Lindsay Rogan, Interim Assistant Principal
 
www.longislandhighschoolforthearts.org
 
Nassau BOCES does not discriminate

STAY CONNECTED

      

Nassau BOCES | 71 Clinton Road, PO Box 9195, Garden City, NY 11530-9195

Unsubscribe announce@nasboces.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent bylvega@nasboces.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.longislandhighschoolforthearts.org
http://www.nassauboces.org/
http://www.longislandhighschoolforthearts.org/
https://www.nassauboces.org/nondiscrimination
https://www.facebook.com/LIHSArts/
https://twitter.com/NassauBOCES
https://www.instagram.com/lihsa_official
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:lvega@nasboces.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

